
Planning & Developing a 

Service Line Inventory 

The Lead & Copper Rule Revisions (LCRR) requires water systems to 

prepare & maintain an inventory of service line materials. Initial 

inventories are required to be submitted to state primacy agencies by 

October 16, 2024.

https://www.epa.gov/ground-water-and-drinking-water/planning-and-developing-service-line-inventory

The City of Rensselaer Water Department is committed to providing

safe drinking water to all that live, work & visit Rensselaer.

Our initial inventory has been completed & submitted to the Indiana 
Department of Environmental Management. 

•

The City of Rensselaer is required to notify each customer with lead service 
lines, galvanized service lines, or any unknown service lines within 30 days 
of October 16, 2024.  

•

Customers may access the Public  Transparency Dashboard to learn more 
about their service line material. The dashboard can be found here or by 
clicking the link below.

•

https://pws-ptd.120wateraudit.com/rensselaer-in-ptd•

120Water - Public Water System Service Lines

Dashboard for viewing public water system service line information.

120wateraudit.com
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